
"Cell Phone for Soldiers" 

The Women of St. Francis is collecting Cell Phone for Soldiers.  All donated cell phones are 

either: 

 Repurposed - Repaired, wiped of data and given to the vets and active military members 

or sold 

 Recycled - If too old or broken, are recycled down to parts and sold for remaining value 

 Proceeds - Provide international calling cards and domestic wireless minutes for vets and 

active military members.  Proceeds also provide emergency financial assistance to 

veterans. 

When Donating: 

 Remove -your SIM card (instructions in the Narthex) and then see your type of phone 

below 

 IPhone - Click on "Settings", "General", "Reset", and "Erase all content & Settings" 

 Anroid - Click on "Settings, Type "Reset" in Search Bar, Click "Factory Data Reset" 

 Flip Phone - Remove back of the phone; remove batteries; check model number.  Online, 

go to manufacturing (Samsung, etc.) type in the model number and follow the 

instructions.  

If all else fails, your providers (AT & T, Sprint, etc.) will help you terminate your data. 

Please place your phone and chargers in the box in the church's narthex or bring them to a 

Women of St. Francis' General Meeting.  Any questions, please contact Kathy Struna (843)682-

4045.  Thank you for your support of our military! 

 


